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Spring Term 2022 - Issue 22 - 25th March 

FoBS Mothers Day Shop 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Miss Hills, Mrs Oliver, 
Mrs White &  
Mrs Robinson 
 
 

‘Eggcellent’ Artwork 

Bikeability 

Some of our year 6 children took part in 
Medway Councils Bikeability Course this 
week at the Infant site.  

Year 1 and Year 2 were 
very ‘egg-cited’ to be 
able to make Easter 
Bunny Cards in their 
art lesson this week.  
Using mixed media they 
created their own       
designs on pre-cut cards 
to take home to their 
family. As you can see 

they made some 
beautiful cards.  
 
We would like to say a 
big thank you to  
Evelyn's mummy for 
providing us with 
beautiful Easter craft 
materials for the  
Infant site, including 
the materials for this  

session.  
 
It is very much  
appreciated by staff 
and children. 
 
Mrs Paice &  
 Mrs Saroya  

Forest Fun  

We had another  
successful Mother’s Day 
shop today run by the 
friends of Bryony 
school.  Thank you very 
much to Mrs Bernini for 
sourcing all of the gifts and for  
Mrs Pittock and Mrs Powell for    
coming in to help the children select and 
wrap them.  We hope all the lovely     
Bryony mums enjoy their gifts and have 
a very happy Mother’s Day. 
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Year 2 have been working hard learning the recorder with Mrs Prenter since  
October. Today, the children performed three pieces of music - ‘Hot Cross Buns’, 
‘Traffic Lights ‘and ‘Mary Had a Little Lamb’ in assembly. 
 

Thank you Mrs Prenter for all your help and hard work, the children really enjoy 
their lessons with you. 
 

Mrs Dyne 

 

Year 4 Detective Work Year 2 Science  

As part of our Science 
topic about Plants, we 
dissected kidney beans 
to take a look inside. 
 
“We found the baby 
plant inside which grows 
into roots, leaves and a 
stem”. - Clara 

 
“Inside the bean it was 
all yellow and we could 
see a little line. We had 
to tear the kidney bean 
coat carefully off with 
our finger nail”. -  
Matilda 

Extra Curricular Sport 

4J were being            
detectives this week 
working out whose     
fingerprint belongs to 
who.  
 
‘It was a fun and  
interesting lesson.’- Mya 
  
 ‘It was interesting to 

detect whose thumb print belonged to 
who.’-Inara  
 
‘It was a really good les-
son to understand how to 
record fingerprints.’ -
Jedidiah  
 
A fun lesson had by all. 
Ms Claxton 

Well done to David 
from Year 5 who was 
one of the players of  
Maidstone Warriors 
Basketball Team  
earning a certificate 
last week for significant Improvement in 
a match against Canterbury Kings. We 
are very proud of you! 

Recorders  

Easter Fayre on Saturday 

One Big Family 
are holding 
their Easter 
Fayre this  
Saturday.  
 
Please do come 
along  if you 
have any free 
time.  
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HSSP Multi Skills Festival Years 1 & 2  

This week 12 children from KS1 went to 
The Hundred of Hoo school to compete 
in the HSSP KS1 Multi-Skills Festival. 
Each child completed 12 activities 
which focused on throwing, catching, 
balancing and aiming. 
Each child’s scores were totalled and 
given bronze, silver or gold. Bryony 
School received 4 gold and 8 silver  
certificates! Darcy and Matilda were 
awarded the Endeavour Award for their 
positive attitude, teamwork and good 
sportsmanship.  
We are extremely proud of the children. 
They all worked very hard,  
demonstrated excellent    
listening and were a credit 
to the school. Well done 
everyone! 
 
Mrs Dyne and Mrs Saroya 
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March  

 
 

Tuesday 29th -  Bee Netball at 
Rainham School for Girls  
 
 

Thursday 24th - Year 4  
Swimming    

Thursday 31st - MYG Tag Rugby 

 

 
April 

 
 
 

Friday 1st -  Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Monday 4th—Tuesday 19th 
(inclusive) - Easter Holidays 
 
 

Wednesday 20th - Summer 
Term Begins 

 

Thursday 21st - Year 4  
Swimming  

   Diary Dates 2022 

House Points 

 Term 4 
Place House Weekly 

Points 
Total 

Points 

 

1st 

 

Sapphire 

 

  

318 
 

3032 

 

2nd 

  

 

Zircon 

 

  

284 
 

3125 

 

3rd 

 

 

Emerald 

  

242 
 

2917 

 

4th 

 

Ruby 

  

237 

 

 
2991 

 Sapphire is top of the table this week. Well done!  

Any HOUSE could take the lead with just 2 weeks to go!!  

 

Important Reminders 
 

Uniform  
 

Uniform is available at Schooltime  
23 Railway Street Chatham ME4 4HU. 
01634 831684 or order online at: 
https://schooltime.co.uk 
 
 
 

Netball Club 

Please be reminded that Netball Club 
has been changed from Tuesday 29th  
to Wednesday 30th next week.  
 
 

Morning and After 
School Care    

If you require morning 
or after school care 
please complete the 
ParentMail form, in  
advance.  
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It seems that not many children would like to join 

the circus, but thank you for your well thought 
out answers from the ones who would!  

 
 

‘If you joined the circus, what would your circus act be?’ 
  

 
 

Winners 20 HPs 

  

Evelyn: “If I had an act in the circus I would want to train tigers. I can get my 
cats to do tricks and cats are my favourite animals. Tigers are a type of big cat so I 
think I would be good a training them and looking after them” 

Folashade: “If I joined the circus my act would be an acrobat, gymnast,  
ringmaster or a stuntwoman on a horse . An acrobat, because being an acrobat  
involves gymnastics and stunts which both of them I love  - so whoever invented  
acrobatics must be a genius! I would like to be a gymnast because 1. I`m  
really flexible. 2. I wouldn’t be who I am without gymnastics. A ringmaster so I can 
boost my confidence. A stuntwoman because I love risks.” 
 

Annaliesse: “If I joined the circus, my act would be whatever I had the skills to 
do. I could juggle, I could tightrope walk or I could just be one of those clowns who 
run around, trip over each other, smash pies in each other's faces and generally 
make the audience laugh! 

 
 
 
 

    
     

 
 

    
 You must explain your thinking! 

 
Please submit your entry to headteacher@bryonyschool.org.uk by 6pm, Thursday 31st 
March. 
 

There will be one winner in each of the following groups earning 20 
house points: 
Early Years (Pre-School and Reception)   
Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2) 
Key Stage 2 (Year 3 and 4) 
Key Stage 2 (Year 5 and 6)  
 
 

Each winning answer will be printed in next weeks Newsletter. 

 

On occasion 15 house points will be awarded any runners up.  

 

Good luck everyone     Mrs Gee 
 

If you could be any 
age, what age would 

you like to be?  

 

Headteacher's Thinking Corner    

The Thinking Question this week is…...  

Results  
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Weekly spellings are available on Spelling 
Shed for you to learn and practice. The top 3 
children in each year group are:- 
 
 
Year 1:  1st -  Evelyn 
  2nd - Jayden   
  3rd -   
   
Year 2 : 1st -  Amira  
  2nd -  Hughie 
  3rd -  Alicia 
 
Year 3 : 1st -  Darcy 
  2nd -      
  3rd -        
         
Year 4 :  1st -  Shaarav 
  2nd -  Ryanveer   
  3rd  -  Inara 
 
Year 5 :  1st -  Bertie  
  2nd -  Josh    
  3rd  -  Jamie 
 
Year 6 :  1st -  Bryn 
  2nd -  Max 
  3rd -  Lois 
 
Well done to everyone who logged into 
SpellingShed this week.  

Best Wishes to:-  
 
 

Tom, Danny & Matilda 

 
who celebrate their birthdays this week.  

What a great way to reinforce your learning.  
The results in each year group for MathShed 
this week are:- 
 
 
Year 1 : 1st -  Evelyn   
  2nd -  Jayden 
          3rd -     
 
Year 2 :  1st -  Amira  
  2nd -  Amelia 
  3rd -   
 
Year 3 : 1st -  Sienna 
  2nd -   
  3rd -   
 
Year 4 :  1st -  Shaarav 
  2nd -  Veer 
  3rd -   
 
Year 5 :  1st -  Bertie 
  2nd -  Josh 
  3rd -   
      
Year 6 :  1st -  Abeiku 
  2nd - Isaac 
  3rd - Bryn 
 
Well done to everyone who logged into 
MathShed this week.  
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